
 

 

  
 

 The 40 meter dish at OVRO which SBMS plans 
to use for EME during Cal Tech education 
classes. 
The San Bernardino Microwave Society is a 
technical amateur radio club affiliated with the 
ARRL having a membership of over 90 amateurs 
from Hawaii and Alaska to the east coast and 
beyond. Dues are $15 per year, which includes a 
badge and monthly newsletter. Your mail label 
indicates your call followed by when your dues are 
due. Dues can be sent to the treasurer as listed 
under the banner on the front page. If you have 
material you would like in the newsletter please 
send it to Bill WA6QYR at 247 Rebel Road 
Ridgecrest, CA 93555, bburns@ridgecrest.ca.us, or 
phone 760-375-8566. The newsletter is generated 
about the 15th of the month and put into the mail at 
least the week prior to the meeting. This is your 
newsletter. SBMS Newsletter material can be 
copied as long as SBMS is identified as source.  
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